
 

Ref No : MU/RO/ODL/2018-19/       25-11-2018 

 

The Director, 
Distance Education Bureau 
University Grant Commission, 
35, Feroze Shah Road, 
NEW DELHI – 110001. 
 
 

Sub: - Submission of Clarification &  documents 
 
Sir, 
 
This has reference to your mail dated 12-11-2018 and continuation of our 
proposal submitted as per UGC (ODL) regulations 2018 for recognition of ODL 
programmes from the academic session 2018-19. The desired information in 
seriatim in table form is submitted along with enclosures for your perusal and 
favorable consideration. You are requested to accord necessary approval of 
recognition to our University to conduct ODL courses. 
 
Thanking you 
 

For and on behalf of University 
 
 

Registrar 
 
 
Encl:  As above 
 


